Chris O'Brien
L

From: Tyler Monteiro <t.monteirc92@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 2:03 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: APPROVE HB 6014

Hello,

I am a Rhode Island resident and strongly urge the approval of HB 6014. This bill will create a sales tax exemption for
firearms safes and safety equipment. Unlike other bills introduced this year, this bill would actually have a positive
outcome on safety outcomes.

Thank you,

Tyler Monteiro
46 Hagerstown Rd. Warwick, Rl



